
 

 

 

 

 

 

We all have a duty to ensure utmost health safety for delegates, staff and support 

personnel and are taking the following highly researched, proactive measures to stem 

the spread of COVID-19. 

The procedures will be communicated in advance to all involved in an event. 

• Anyone feeling unwell is encouraged to not participate in the event and obtain health 
check if necessary. 

• All staff and delegates will be screened for fever before entering coaches or public spaces. 
Those with a temperature above 37.5 degrees Celsius, or those feeling unwell, will be 
denied entry.  

• Those with normal temperature will receive a health sticker to show they have passed 
screening. 

• Anyone feeling unwell during an event must alert the staff. 

• DMC staff will contact the designated hospital for testing and further treatment 
procedures.  

• All vehicles will undergo complete disinfection prior to boarding. 

• Masks and hand sanitisers will be provided on board. 

• All staff will wear masks during operation and sanitise their hands regularly, and delegates 
will be encouraged to do the same. 

• Provided drinking water will be sealed and not pre-opened. 

• DMCs will ensure that all food provided is freshly cooked and not reheated. 

• Social distancing will be observed. 

• Up to date information will be constantly tracked from the Ministry of Public Health and 
measures updated accordingly. 

 


